
Good evening Tigers this is Mr. W, principal of Kiser Middle, school with some information and 
reminders about the remote learning day. 
  
The district sent communication earlier today that schools will continue to be closed for students on 
Wednesday, January 19th.  All extra-curricular activities and athletics are also canceled tomorrow.  
  
Last Friday teachers spent some time reviewing with students how to access the assignments for 
tomorrow and where to navigate to get onto the Microsoft Teams calls during remote learning 
days.  Your student’s teacher will send communication this evening or in the morning around the 
expectations and times students should be available for calls.  It is important that students make every 
effort to complete the work and assignments in Canvas, attend the live calls, or communicate with the 
teacher as this will be how students will be marked as in attendance for the remote learning day. 
  
We know that inclement weather days can have a significant impact and change each student’s schedule 
in a slightly different way, so we encourage our students to do the best they can during the remote 
learning day. 
  
Students were scheduled to participate in the 2nd math interim benchmark assessment, and we will be 
making a decision about that tomorrow during the day as it looks like the regular schedule could be 
impacted again from a storm moving into our area Thursday evening and into Friday.  
  
Again, please be sure students login this evening or first thing tomorrow morning onto Canvas and find 
the information and directions for the remote learning day from their teacher and make sure they 
charge their device tonight so they are ready for tomorrow.     
  
Thank you, and I hope everyone continues to stay safe!     
  
Teddy Wohlgemuth 
Principal 
Kiser Middle School 
716 Benjamin Parkway 
Greensboro, NC 27408 
P: 336-370-8240    F:336-370-8248 
 


